
 

CENTRO ESCOLAR UNIVERISTY 

9 Mendiola St., San Miguel, Manila City 

(+63)2 8735-68-61 to 71 loc.245 

 

April 22, 2021 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Regional Executive Director 

Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO III 

Dear Ma’am: 

I am a student enrolled in the BA Communication and Media at Centro Escolar University 

Manila, requesting for a copy of videos of the Tamaraws and the rangers and wardens, while 

patrolling at the Mount Iglit-Baco Natural Park. The said materials will be used for the news I 

am going to produce for my subject Writing News and Current Affairs. 

Thank you so much for considering this request. 

Sincerely, 

April Grace A. Bautista 

Noted by: 

__________ 

Ricky R. Rosales 

Instructor 

 

Received By: ________ 

Date: _________ 

 

 

 


